
Tournament Conduct
All players, coaches, and spectators are expected to demonstrate good sportsmanship.  
Cheer on your teams but be respectful of the officials and the other teams and their 
fans.  Coaches will be held responsible by the referees for the behavior of their fans.  
Tournament officials will be monitoring each game.  Spectator behavior complaints 
should be made to tournament officials.  Tournament headquarters is located in the 
lobby of the St. Croix Rec. Center.  Any complaints about officiating must be initiated by 
the head coach of the team only and will be referred to District 2.  Tournament officials 
will provide a copy of the process to any head coach who wishes to proceed with a 
complaint.  Noisemakers are banned (i.e., cow bells, horns, whistles, clappers, etc.)


